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OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

Main Road, Port Pirie– Road Maintenance Programme 

Main Road between Alpha Terrace and Marie Elie Street, Port Pirie 

Monday, 16 June 2025 – Monday, 23 June 2025 

This notice is to advise you of upcoming road maintenance works on Main Road 

between Alpha Terrace and Marie Elie Street, Port Pirie. Works are designed to improve 

the safety and amenity of the road for all users and include pavement digout, asphalt, and 

spray seal works.  

These works are being undertaken by Downer on behalf of the Department for 

Infrastructure and Transport to ensure a safe and efficient road network.   
Works are scheduled to commence on Monday, 16 June, with an expected completion by 

Monday, 23 June. Works will be undertaken between the hours of 7am – 5pm, excluding 

weekends.   

Please note works are weather dependent and scheduling may be subject to change. 

To safely facilitate these works the following measures will be in place:  

• Closure of a single lane on Main Road between Alpha Terrace and Marie Elie 

Street 

• Speeds will be reduced to 25km/h 

• Traffic controllers will be onsite to direct traffic and ensure access to properties is 

maintained, however access may be intermittently restricted to some driveways  

Every effort will be made to minimise the impact of works on local residents and 

businesses during this time.  

We appreciate your cooperation and patience while these important works are undertaken.  

For further information about these works, please contact Downer on 1300 012 413 or at 

maintenance.sa@downergroup.com.   

Kind regards 

 

Downer Team 

9 June 2025 
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